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Public Works invites school districts to safety webinar  
 
The San Bernardino County Department of Public Works has invited county school districts to 
participate in a webinar on “School Zones - A Comprehensive Look at Signs, Markings and 
Safety Programs” being presented by the American Society of Civil Engineers.  
 
The department will host the webinar on Wednesday, May 16, from 8:30 to 10 a.m. at its 
facility located at 825 East Third Street, Room 200, in San Bernardino. Department staff will 
also be available for informal discussions after the webinar. 
 
The webinar will be an excellent opportunity for everyone involved in getting children back and 
forth to school safely to learn about the strategies used in other parts of the country, and for 
County Public Works to share information on the challenges the department faces in helping 
school districts address school zone safety. 
 
The expected outcomes for this webinar are: 
 

• Different school zone speed assembly options and the pros and cons of each 
• Specific solutions or treatments to improve school zone safety in communities 
• School zone safety and the correlation between travel behavior and student health 
• Success stories implemented by other jurisdictions throughout the country 

 
For further information please call the Traffic Division at 909-387-8186. 
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